
Dear Families, 
 
I hope this email finds you well as we come to the end of summer. We look forward to 
welcoming you to another exciting year of Faith Formation and hope this can be a time of 
connecting with some new and familiar faces!  
 
At this time, our intention is to begin classes on Sunday, October 3rd, with all of our 
programming being held in person. For the continued safety of our children, we are asking that 
all children, parents, catechists, and volunteers wear masks during classes and other activities.  
 
The Family Mass will resume on Sunday, September 12th, at 9:00am in the Upper Church. 
Based on this new time, Faith Formation classes for grades K-8 will be taking place from 10:00-
11:00am. Our Confirmation program will continue to follow a weekly schedule, meeting either at 
10:15-11:15am or 4:15-5:15pm on Sundays. In addition to our Middle School Book Club, which 
meets Friday evenings once a month, we will be introducing a new youth group model for our 
middle school students (6th-8th grade).  
 
Please review the detailed descriptions of classes and times on the next page and then follow this 
link to our registration page to complete your registration. 
 
Beginning this year, we are implementing a new tuition plan for all families. Please see the fees 
below: 
 

Registration for 1 child $250.00 

Registration for 2 children $300.00 

Registration for 3 or more children $350.00 

First Communion Additional Fee $75.00 (per child) 

Confirmation Program Additional Fee $125.00 (per child) 
 
Please note that you will not be able to complete your registration without payment. Payment 
can be made via credit card or your bank account at the end of the registration form. We 
understand that many families may be in need of financial assistance for tuition this year.  If so, 
please contact Andrea Miller at millbav@bc.edu or (617)-552-6103 before registering. 
 
Kindly feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.  I am happy to connect with 
you and assist you in any way I can. Thank you for your continued support of our Faith 
Formation program and our St. Ignatius parish community. We look forward to welcoming you 
for a fantastic year of Faith Formation!  
 
Blessings, 
Andrea 



St. Ignatius Faith Formation Program 2021-2022 
Time Sunday Program Notes 

9:00am Family Mass in English in Upper Church  

10:00 - 
11:00am 

All K-8 classes will meet 
Middle School will meet in Thomas More 
Commons 

Room assignments and map 
will be available before 
classes begin 

10:15 - 11:15am Confirmation I & II classes will meet in 
Simboli Hall classrooms (Boston College 
Brighton Campus) 

Classes will meet weekly 

11:30am - 
12:30pm 

Formación en la Fé (K-8)  Capilla Lannon 

12:30pm Misa en Español en la Iglesia de Arriba  

4:15 - 5:15pm Confirmation I & II classes will meet in 
Simboli Hall classrooms (Boston College 
Brighton Campus) 

Classes will meet weekly 

5:30pm Mass in English in Upper Church  

Other Programs 

6:30 - 7:30pm Middle School Book Club Will meet once a month on 
Friday evenings beginning 
October 1st 

 


